
 

Classification: Restricted 

 

Important Safety Notice 

PRODUCT RECALL 

                       
Halfords Mains and 12V leisure inflator. Halfords Item code: 290251 

Recall notice issued: 12.04.2022. 
 
Halfords has identified a potential safety concern with the above product. We have identified a 
risk of the mains plug not failing safe and potentially overheating. This issue could be potentially 
dangerous and could pose a safety risk. 
 
To ensure customer safety, we are recalling any of these products purchased from January 2022 
onwards from our customers.  
 
Any units of the product purchased prior to January 2022 are not affected by this issue.  Any 
unit purchased before January 2022 will have been packaged in a purple and white box, not in 
the orange box as shown above. These units are not affected by this issue or recall.  

 
If you know someone else who has purchased one of these products, or you have purchased 
one for someone else please ask them to follow the actions advised above.  
 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

If you have purchased one of these products, please stop using it immediately.  
 
We then kindly ask if you have the product with you, please return it immediately. If you do 
not have the product with you, please kindly return it including all components as shown in the 
images above to store at your earliest possible convenience. When the inflator is returned to 
store you will be given a full refund.  
 
If you have any difficulties in returning to your local store, please contact our Customer 
Support Team on 03301359779 or email us at customer.services@halfords.co.uk. 
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